
Notice of Public Review Period for Proposed Amendment 3 to 
TRANSPORTATION 2035 

Notice is hereby given that the public comment period has begun for a proposed amendment to 
TRANSPORTATION 2035, the Lake~Sumter Metropolitan Planning Organization’s (MPO) adopted long 
range transportation plan.  The plan must be amended to reflect new funding received from the Florida 
Department of Transportation (FDOT) to widen I-75 from the Hernando County Line to SR 91/Florida’s 
Turnpike and also to maintain consistency with state planning documents.  
 
The MPO invites you to read and submit comments on this proposed amendment that will update 
TRANSPORTATION 2035s Cost Feasible list of projects to include widening I-75 from the Hernando 
County Line to SR 91/Florida’s Turnpike from 4 lanes to 6 lanes. The construction phase of this project is 
currently included in the Plan as a needed project with no funding identified within the Plan horizon 
year. The public review period will close upon the Adoption Hearing scheduled for December 5, 2012 in 
conjunction with the MPOs Governing Board meeting. 
 
The MPO Governing Board meeting is open to the public and public participation is encouraged. 
 
The proposed amendment and all TRANSPORTATION 2035 documents can be viewed at 
http://lakesumtermpo.com/2035/index.aspx . 
 
For additional information or to submit a comment or question, please contact Pamela Richmond at 
352-315-0170 or by email at prichmond@lakesumtermpo.com. 
 

 
1616 South 14th Street 

Leesburg, Florida 34748 

Ph: (352) 315-0170 

Fx: (352) 315-0993 

 

www.LakeSumterMPO.com 

 

“Promoting Regional Transportation Partnerships.” 
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